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From: Methanestrategy, NM, NMENV
Sent: Friday, September 4, 2020 10:41 AM
To: Kuehn, Elizabeth, NMENV
Subject: Fw: [EXT] Citizen comment on methane rules

________________________________________ 
From: sarahsisk  
Sent: Friday, August 14, 2020 11:36 AM 
To: Methanestrategy, NM, NMENV 
Subject: [EXT] Citizen comment on methane rules 

Dear Ms. Bisbey-Kuehn, NMED Air Quality Bureau, I am writing to urge support for Senator Udall’s 
bill addressing pipeline safety. Methane is a greenhouse gas contributing greatly to global 
warming/climate change. It also makes people sick who live near drilling operations. The federal 
government is pushing regressive methane rule rollbacks, so we need to do everything we can at the 
state level to assure control methane pollution at the New Mexico state level. We need to show 
leadership and establish some of the best regulations in the country. 
Thank you for considering my letter. 
Sincerely, 
Sarah Sisk 

 
 




